
Autumn Term – Friday 18th October 

School Newsletter 

Headteacher 

Welcome from 

the 

The children have loved taking part in some Design and Technology learning projects 
this week – it has been amazing to hear the new vocabulary they are mastering and 
seeing their skills develop. We are fortunate to have some very talented staff who 
have been sharing their passions and knowledge through the lessons too, including 
knitting, sewing, cooking, baking and woodwork. I was excited to learn what a blanket 
stitch is. 
Thank you to all parents who came to our second ‘drop-in’ on Monday this week. It’s 
always wonderful to see children sharing their learning and pride in their work with 
you. The drop-ins will happen twice every half term to give you chance to see your 
child’s classroom, find out what they’re learning and have a look in their books. If you 
can’t make the day or time, please let class teachers know who will be able to arrange 
an alternative way for you to see your child’s books instead. 
A reminder that we finish for the October half term holiday at the usual time on Friday 
this week and return at 8:40am on Monday 28th October. It is essential that all 
children are here, on time, on the first day back so they don’t miss out on important 
learning for the new half term.   
  www.facebook.com/chapelstreetprimary  www.twitter.com/CSCPschool  www.instagram.com/chapelstreetcpschool/  

Half Term 
Holiday 

Friday 18th – 
Sunday 27th 

October 

Back to 
School on 
Monday 

28th October 

http://www.facebook.com/chapelstreetprimary
http://www.facebook.com/chapelstreetprimary
http://www.twitter.com/CSCPschool
http://www.twitter.com/CSCPschool
http://www.instagram.com/chapelstreetcpschool/
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Information for Secondary School Application 

 

STEP 1 
 

CLICK ON THIS LINK 
 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-secondary-school-place 
 

Below are some tips that can help you apply for secondary school 
online 

 Please make sure you read each page carefully before 
submitting any information.  
 If you already have an account/account details, then you can 
login and apply for secondary school. 
 All parents should have received a code via post (delivered 
to their home address. Please use the information on this 
letter to login) 
 

 
 

This Is What The 
Page Will Look Like 

On A Pc. It May 
Look Different On a 

Mobile Phone 
 

STEP 2 
 

Enter Your Postcode and then click the ‘Find your local council’ button 
 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-secondary-school-place


Information for Secondary School Application 

 

 

STEP 4 
 

Click the ‘Apply for a secondary school place’ button 
 

STEP 3 
 

Click the green button 
that directs you to your 
local council/authority. 

If you are local to Chapel 
Street Primary School 

then you will be directed 
to the Manchester City 

Council Website 
 



 

 

Information for Secondary School Application 

STEP 6 
 

Enter your 
postcode and click 
the ‘search’ button 

 

STEP 5 
 

Click the ‘Find 
your nearest 

secondary 
school’ 
button 

 



 

 

Information for Secondary School Application 

STEP 7 

 Click on any of the school options listed above 

 Scroll to the bottom of the page 

 Click on the ‘Apply for a year 7 secondary place for 
September 2025’ link 

 
 

This will now give you multiple options of the nearest 
secondary school to you 

 



  

Information for Secondary School Application 

 

 

STEP 8 
 

Click the ‘Apply for a year 7 place for September 2025’ button 
 

Please Login or Register by clicking on this button on the website. 
Remember to read all information carefully. 

Any problems? Contact your local council 



 

 

Cleanliness and hygiene are a key element in keeping your children's 
bodies healthy, keeping illnesses away and ensuring your child learns the 
best ways they can do this. 
If you would like a video demonstration to practise with your child, 
please click this link: 
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/best-way-to-wash-your-hands/ 
 
 

Reading at home is a vital part of children’s development from expanding their 
vocabulary to understanding the world around them. Reading with your child also creates 
a bonding experience and a way to share experiences and adventures together. 
 

 

Reading At Home 

 

“Children are given opportunities to 

talk about books and their reading 

every day.” 
 

Local Authority, our Governing Body and an English Specialist 

“Children have constant access 

to a wide selection of well 

chosen, representative texts, at 

all points in the school day, from 

assemblies to lunch times.” 

 
Local Authority, our Governing Body  

and an English Specialist 

 

Cleaning & Hygiene 

 

Assembly Reading: Well done to… 

 Well done to Aiza in 4A who read our 
story to the whole school in assembly on 
Monday. They chose ‘Happy in our Skin’ 
by Fran Manushkin 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/best-way-to-wash-your-hands/


Mrs Walsh Attendance quote of the week: 



  

Things to Know So You’re Always Up-To-Date….  

Active School Uniform 

 

School Communication 

 

Parent Pay 

 
Download 

the apps for 

FREE from 

your app 

store / play 

store 

 

A weekly newsletter will be shared on Class Dojo; we also send 
emails and text messages to our parents. Emails come from this 

email address: SC3522058a@schoolcomms.com 

Add this email to your contacts or safe senders list to avoid missing 
any of our communication. If you’ve updated your phone number or 
email, please tell the school office straight away. 
 
 

Stay up-to-date with all your payments such as dinner 

money, a new school bag, trips and much more! 

If you are struggling with parent pay, please visit the office 

for assistance.  

  

 
All jog pants and trainers need to be plain black, unbranded and not have any logos on them. 

Skirts can be worn over leggings but they will need to be black and comfortable, so that children can still be ‘active’. 

 

Blue Sweatshirt (no logo) White Air-Tex t-shirt  

 

Black leggings or jog 
pants (plain no logo)  

 

Black trainers (no logo)   

tbc 

 tbc 

 
 
 

 



     

 Autumn Term 1: Tuesday 3rd  September – Friday 18th October 
This week 

 
Monday 14th October 

Parent drop-in – celebrate learning 
& books (8:40am-9:00am) 

 Wednesday 16th October EYFS Open Event 

 
Friday 18th October Half Term Holiday 

 

Catch up on our previous Newsletters: 

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/for-families/weekly-newsletters/ 
 

Term Dates and our School Calendar:  

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/for-families/ 

 

Dates for Your Diary: Autumn Term 1… 

 

“Activating prior learning 

and vocabulary is key to 

the school’s approach and 

staff are well versed in 

this.” 
 

 
Local Authority, our Governing Body and an English Specialist 

 

“The school environment 

is calm, friendly and 

inspiring.” 

 
Local Authority, our Governing Body and an English Specialist 

Keep up to date with… 

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/for-families/weekly-newsletters/
https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/for-families/


  

Is your child unwell? 

Help Your Child Come to School on Time 
Sleeping is an essential part of our lives, it’s as important to our bodies as eating, drinking, 
and breathing. Sleep helps our brains and bodies recover from everything we did during the 
day. Getting enough sleep is necessary for maintaining a child’s physical, mental and 
emotional wellbeing. 
 
Please check the following link to find out more information and help  
https://www.cambspborochildrenshealth.nhs.uk/sleep/ 
 
 

Inventry – Child Sign In/Out 

 Language Options are available when signing your child in/out.  
 

Parents and carers are reminded to contact the school office before 8.30am if your child is ill. 
We would expect children to attend school even if they show signs of the following and other 
minor ailments:  

 Sneezing     
 Coughing    
 Runny nose  
 Cold  
 Sore throat  

 

Appointments 
Dentist, Optician or any other medical appointments 
should be made outside of school hours. GP’s and 
Dentist’s surgeries work until the late afternoon and 
evenings which gives parent and carers the  
opportunity to make appointments after school has 
finished for the day.  

 
 

Here's more help and advice: 
  
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-
my-child-too-ill-for-school 

 

Find a GP near you: 
  
https://www.nhs.uk/service-
search/find-a-gp 

 
  
Find a Dentist near you: 
https://www.nhs.uk/service-

search/find-a-dentist 

 

https://www.cambspborochildrenshealth.nhs.uk/sleep/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school
https://www.nhs.uk/service-search/find-a-gp
https://www.nhs.uk/service-search/find-a-gp
https://www.nhs.uk/service-search/find-a-dentist
https://www.nhs.uk/service-search/find-a-dentist


 

Word of the week: 

Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week is: 
 

Repent 

What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

 
 

Where do I collect my child from an after School Club? 
 

 Sports Clubs finish at 4.15 and collection is from Mr Morgan’s 
Classroom (3B) 

 Phonics Clubs: Collection is from the Back Playground (Barlow Road 
Side)  

 

  
 

Do you have any exciting news to share with us? Why not 

drop us an email and you could be featured in our next 

School Newsletter! 

Email us on: admin@chapelstreet.manchester.sch.uk 
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Manchester Childcare Surveys 2024 

 Please can parents fill out the survey below that will help Manchester City Council provide 
sufficient support to parents where needed. Please click the link that is relevant to you. 
 

Childcare survey for parents/carers of children aged 0-5 years 
https://surveys.manchester.gov.uk/s/Under5sParentSurvey24-25/ 

 
Childcare survey for parents/carers of children aged 5 years and above 
https://surveys.manchester.gov.uk/s/Over5sParentSurvey24-25/ 

 
 

Fact of the week: 

Mrs Hughes’s ‘fact of the week’ this week is: 
 

What is an amphibian? Challenge: 

Name five examples. 

“There is a culture of trying our best, and children were 
keen to have a go.” 

Local Authority, our Governing Body and an English Specialist 

https://surveys.manchester.gov.uk/s/Under5sParentSurvey24-25/
https://surveys.manchester.gov.uk/s/Over5sParentSurvey24-25/
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